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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2004-09 Publisher: Zhejiang University Press title: famous
universities in China Series: Ocean University of China Price: 18 yuan Author: compiled Press Party Propaganda
Department. Ocean University of China: Zhejiang University Press Publication Date: 2004.09ISBN: 9787308039079
words: Page: Revision: Binding: Folio: Weight: Editor's Summary of Ocean University of China. is a marine and
aquatic disciplines features. including science. engineering. agriculture (aquaculture) science. economics.
literature more complete medical (drug) science. management. law. education and other disciplines directly
under the Ministry of Education key comprehensive university. Ocean University of China. was founded in 1924.
will celebrate her 80 birthday this year. In order to clarify the context of the development of the school.
reflecting the historical overview of the school. to grasp the reality of the orientation of the school and looking
forward to the prospects of the development of the school. into the sea codification book Features
comprehensive. research-oriented high-level universities. schools decide. Book system to reflect all aspects of
teaching. research. service and social work. covering teaching. research. management. party building and
ideological and political work. discipline construction. logistics and support system. Faculty (Department)
reform and development. highlighting The characteristics and advantages of the sea large. prominent the sea
major talent contribution to science and technology contribution. Comprehensively introduces the reader to
the basic situation of China Ocean University. to help readers understand the sea large. Directory motto school
marked maritime school training maritime schools calibration Oration Message from the President school
conditions Summary school the location map School Profile School History History the historical origins
successive long list of school (hospital) successive school ( House). party secretary of the list of schools
institutions the current leadership...
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